
We	know	you	have	been	
wondering…What	can	I	do	to	help	the	
people	of	Ukraine?	

	Now	is	your	chance	to	help!	

	
Uniting	for	Ukraine	is	looking	for	
Host	families,	Volunteers	and	
Donations	
Uniting for Ukraine’s goal is to sponsor six to eight 
Ukrainian refugee families (or individuals) in the Rogue 
Valley over the next year. 

Host families will support refugee families in navigating 
life in the US. and will be assisted by our volunteer 
support teams.   

Teams will assist visiting families in accessing social 
services, obtaining medical care, arranging transportation, 
providing meals, enrolling children in school, acquiring 
interpreters, aiding children and parents in learning 
English and meeting other needs. 

 
 

 

 

Uniting for Ukraine is a Rogue 
Valley sponsoring 
organization coming to the 
humanitarian aid of Ukrainian 
refugee families.  
 
We want to bring Ukrainian 
families to the Rogue valley, 
to live with host families until 
it is safe for them to return 
home. 
 
Tax deductible donations   can 
be made out to: 
Havurah Shir Hadash 
(memo: Ukraine Relief Fund) 
Post Office Box 1262, Ashland, 
OR 97520. 
 
Website: www.Unitingfor 
Ukraine.org. Go Fund Me:  
https://gofund.me/bd8a7c66  
            
Your generous donation helps 
us to: fly families to the US, 
cover resettlement costs, 
provide basic necessities and 
offer host families financial 
support. 
 

UNITING	FOR	
UKRAINE 

• Do you have a spare room, cottage or RV? 
• Do you have special skills you’d like to offer? 
• Are you interested in joining a support team? 
 

For information on how YOU can help contact: 
Sarah McGregor: (541) 326-7964 


